
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 6, 1996 

 

Mr. Steve Barber  

5624 State Route 61 

Lot #15 

Shelby, Ohio 44875 

 

Dear Mr. Barber: 

 

Enclosed you will find a final affidavit for your signature that incorporates the changes you suggested 

in your telephone conference with Laura Denk.  Please sign the affidavit and return it to the Review 

Board in the enclosed envelope at your earliest convenience. 

 

I have also enclosed a photocopy of the affidavit for you to keep for your records. 

 

Thank you again for your continuing helpfulness and please feel free to call with any questions you 

may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 


